A Little Bit about the Horse



Horses are magnificent creatures. Horses are mammalian animals. They live in herds of large numbers and have great sociological & physiological abilities. They also are herbivores meaning they eat no meat. The history of the horse is rather quite extensive, well making it so I may only be able to brush over it. Horses live just about every where you could imagine except the Artic and Antarctic. There are many living and non-living organisms in a horses habitat. There are also many different kinds or breeds of horses and ponies over 200 in fact. Horses live every where. This means I can't give just one answer on the environment question. Horses mainly live in large flat areas of land such as plains, desserts, and savannas. Meanwhile ponies can live in areas with less stable footing such as Hills, Mountains and Dense Forest. Horses also come from all over the world. The first horses evolved in south east America over 60 million years ago. Sadly they became extinct 8,000 years ago. Meanwhile their cousins in Europe, Africa, and Asia thrived. About 6,000 years ago the first horses were taken and domesticated in Asia from where it spread across the world.

VOCABULARY

sociological: The study of human social behavior, especially the study of the origins, organization, institutions, and development of human society.

physiological: Being in accord with or characteristic of the normal functioning of a living organism

organisms: An individual form of life, such as a plant, animal, bacterium, protist, or fungus; a body made up of organs, organelles, or other parts that work together to carry on the various processes of life.

herbivores: An animal that feeds chiefly on plants.

QUESTIONS:

- 1. Do you like horses?
- 2. Have you experienced riding on a horse?
- 3. What are herbivores?
- 4. Give examples of Herbivorous animals.